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� The Cherokee County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Tuesday, July 20, 2010 
with Jeff Simonsen, Larry Prunty, Dean Schmidt, Mark Leeds, and Terry Graybill present.  Mike 
Leckband, Chronicle Times, represented the press.  Unless otherwise indicated, all votes were offered as 
follows:  Ayes – Schmidt, Graybill, Prunty, Leeds, Simonsen; Nayes – none; Abstentions – none.   
 Motion by Leeds, seconded by Schmidt to approve the agenda and minutes of the previous 
meeting.  Motion carried. 
 Hedgie Brandt, County Treasurer, presented the 2009/2010 fiscal year end revenue report. 
 Motion by Graybill, seconded by Schmidt to approve the June 30, 2010 Treasurer’s Semi-Annual 
Report as presented.  Motion carried. 
 Dave Shanahan, County Engineer, discussed repairs on flood damaged bridges and bids for 
bridge design work.  A $13,775 bid was received from Kirk & Michael while Calhoun Burns bid 
$13,350 to design the Washta bridge. 
 Motion by Graybill, seconded by Leeds to accept the $13,350 bid from Calhoun Burns for the 
design of the Washta bridge.   Motion carried.  
 Lisa Langlitz, Community Services Director, reviewed the general relief guidelines that were 
established by the county in 2002.  The supervisors advised Langlitz to contact other area counties to 
determine a common level of assistance and to report back with the results. 
 Motion by Schmidt, seconded by Prunty to approve a $15,348 FY11 Public Health Emergency 
Preparedness Grant.  Motion carried. 
 There being no further business, Chairman Simonsen adjourned the meeting at 10:45 a.m. 
 All board agendas and minutes are available online at www.cherokeecountyiowa.com  
 
 
____________________________________ Attest: ______________________________________ 
                 Jeff Simonsen, Chairman    Kris Glienke, County Auditor 


